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A Note of Thanks 
 

There are many people to be thanked in the creation of a journal 
such as the Oracle, and I would like to recognize those people here.  
My thanks go out to: 
 
The editing team of the Oracle: Shadi Afshar, Dennis Papadopoulos, 
Jonathan Payton, Nalini Ramlakhan, and Ayesha Shah. 
Tanya Kan, for her beautiful cover design. 
Professor Idil Boran, for contributing a wonderful introductory 
piece. 
Professors Michael Gilbert and Michael Giudice, for helping to 
promote the journal. 
Geeta Raghunanan, last year’s Editor-in-Chief, for helping teach me 
how to do this job. 
Alicia Brown and Galina Zhur, in York Printing Services. 
All our contributors – without you the Oracle would not exist! 
 
And finally, to those I have forgotten, but have helped create this 
journal, you have my thanks. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeremy Larkins 
Editor-in-Chief, 2010 
 
 
 


